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Board Direction 

BD-006351-20 

ABP-306256-19 
 

 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 28/08/2020. 

 

 

The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 132 

notice to the planning authority   regarding the following: 

 

With regard to the works described in Condition No. 7 of planning permission 

W2013111 (An Bord Pleanala Ref: PL26.243875), as, ‘provision of footpaths and 

lighting to link with existing facilities on Mulgannon Road’, please provide details of 

the works which the planning authority considers necessary to meet this description 

and provide a cost estimate for these works. 

 

Please provide an update on planning application Reg. Ref: W2013111EE 

(application for extension of duration, relating to permission W2013111), specifically 

whether a decision has been made on this application and if so, a copy of the 

decision as made. 

 

(Allow 4 weeks) 
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(Circulate to the referrer, any response documentation received from the planning 

authority. Allow 3 weeks) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 28/08/2020 

 Chris McGarry   

 

 


